
The new Performance Standards are Coming!!

K-5 Teacher Pilot Group:  Fall 2021

You are invited to help set the standard
for 'Proficiency' in the new 

K-5 Literacy and Numeracy Performance Standards

Fall (Sept-Dec) 2021

Join colleagues to continue the study and collection of exemplars demonstrating proficient 
student work based on the updated Ministry of Education drafts expected this fall.

The structure for this collaboration will be developed with input from participating teachers.

Once interest is determined, parameters will be set.

For further information and registration, please contact Charmaine Chretien 
cchretien@prn.bc.ca  by October 12, 2021

➢ The district would like to support teacher participation in the development of the new 
proficiency benchmarks currently under review across the province. 

➢ The time commitment is September to December 2021. 
➢ Interested teachers would join the current pilot group established this spring. 
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